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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2025 2:58 PM
To: adelmanngreg@gmail.com; wrightkev@aol.com
Cc: Janie Vang; James Hoffman; Clint Zane
Subject: 355 Cook Avenue East

Hello Mr. Adelmann and Mr. Wright, 
 
This is to confirm your hearing on January 9th that Ms. Moermond recommended continuing this matter to 
February 4, 2025 via teleconference call between 9AM-11AM to further discuss the findings of Building 
Inspector Clint Zane’s inspection.  Please provide a lock box for him to gain access to the property  if you 
have not done so.  In the meantime, if you have any questions, you may reach out to him at 651-266-
9029.     
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


